
 

 

 

 

WRC meeting with CEO 
 

The PSA currently has 64 members at the WRC and is the only union in this workplace. The 64 members 

also gives the PSA the majority membership at the workplace. A letter was forwarded to the CEO 

requesting a meeting to discuss the PSA’s intention to exercise its Organisational Rights in the 

workplace. 

 

The CEO acceded to the PSA’s request and a meeting was held. The PSA introduced itself and engaged 

the CEO regarding Organisational Rights as envisaged in terms of Section 12 to Section 21 of the Labour 

Relations Act.  

 

The CEO has agreed in principle to allow the PSA to address members, recruit, have meetings and elect 

shop stewards. This arrangement will continue until the Organisational Rights document has been 

finalised. In the interim the PSA will forward a letter to the CEO informing them of its intention to exercise 

its rights in terms of S12 to S21 of the LRA. The letter was formulated, signed, and forwarded to the CEO 

on 18 October 2023. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: WATER RESEARCH COMMISSION (WRC) 
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